
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We would like to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening, which is due to take place on Thursday 9th November 

from 6pm to 8pm. This is an important event for all students and their parents and carers to help them plan for 

educational pathways beyond Year 11 both here at The Priory Academy LSST, but also at our other sixth form 

campuses.  

 

There will be a presentation from the Headteacher and Senior Sixth Form Team in the New Hall at 6.15pm and 

7.15pm to explain about the different types of Post 16 courses and how the application process works. You can 

attend either of these and use the remaining time to speak to teachers and students about the courses that are 

available in our Sixth Form and those within the Trust at both the Lincoln and Witham Academies. Staff will be 

based in classrooms across the academy site.  

 

In addition, there will be a further talk for those students and parents and carers who wish to find out more about 

applying to study Medicine, Veterinary Science, or wish to apply to Oxbridge. This is called Early Entry. There will 

be an Early Entry talk in the Old Hall at 7.15pm. If you wish to attend this talk then we would advise you to plan to 

attend the 6.15pm talk with the Headteacher in order to be able to receive all necessary information. 

Our careers team will be available in the Library for further advice. Representatives for T Level courses at Witham 

and Lincoln will also be on hand to give information about the technical pathways as well as guidance on our 

Apprenticeship opportunities. In addition, our SENDCO will be in attendance for any additional guidance needed.  

 

Please use the entrance on Cross O’Cliff Hill and, if arriving by car, please park on the tennis courts. Maps and 

prospectuses via a QR code will be distributed on arrival for you to plan your evening. 

 

Our prospectus is already live on our website and we would encourage you to view this with your child before the 

Open Evening. The Priory Academy LSST - Home (priorylsst.co.uk) 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the 9th November.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mrs E Mellor 

Associate Assistant Headteacher 

https://www.priorylsst.co.uk/

